
Freshmen 
Preview Night
Before the year 

started, we 
welcomed incoming 
students and families 

to our building!
South’s 12+ Program

Students are learning employment skills 
with our district food service department & 
environmental services department, and off 
campus at Camelback. The students have 
also taken trips to a local fire house, and 

Mazezilla!

Teacher of the Month Winners
For the month of September, behavior 

specialist Mrs. Fuller and band director Ms. 
Clogg were recognized as teachers of the 

month for their hard work and contributions 
to our school.

Future Educator Kickoff
 A new group of students have 

begun their journey with the 
future educator cohort. They 
met with our superintendent, 

teachers, and board members. 
Students will work towards a 
career in education and gain 
skills from their experience.

Guidance News
Over 70 new students have 
been enrolled to our school.
College application season is 
here, and we have had many 
college visits to South.
Our school is participating in 
giving SAT and PSAT tests.
AP Test registration has begun.
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Hispanic Heritage Month
South Spanish classes 

celebrated Hispanic Heritage 
Month from September 15 to 
October 15! Spanish students 

had the opportunity to attend a 
field trip to Pocono Cinema for a 

double feature of movies that 
embraced hispanic culture.

South Welcomes GAPP Students
We have welcomed German exchange students to our 

school! They are experiencing American culture and also 
gave presentations about their culture to our students.
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Homecoming
Our building had fun celebrating homecoming! The 

theme was Pixar, and we had a great pep rally. Xzavier 
Pusateri and Tiana Weeks were crowned 

Homecoming King and Queen!

Stadium Renaming
Our stadium was recently renamed after late 
football coach, Ed Christian. We welcomed 

family and friends of Mr. Christian for a 
ceremony.

Blood Drive
South collected 31 pints of blood for 

the Red Cross!

Voter Registration 
Drive

AP Government students 
hosted the League of 

Women Voters of 
Monroe County to 
encourage eligible 
students to vote.

Fall Play
The fall play this year is an original work by 
Diane Wagner called The Broken Window. 

Shows are November 22nd, 23rd, and 24th. 

Fall Band and Choir Concert
South Band and Choir members had a concert 

on October 16th. Select students also performed 
at the Music Hall of Fame ceremony.

Fall Sports
Congratulations to all of our fall sports athletes, 

particularly our seniors who have celebrated Mentor 
and Senior nights. We want to recognize Malka Parker 
and Kaylynn Mayrhauser who competed in playoffs for 

tennis and golf, respectively.

Little Brown Jug Game
South won the Little Brown Jug game against 

Stroudsburg! We had a pep rally Friday and a great 
turnout at our football game.


